TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401
500A Chestnut Street Tower II

APR3 01380

Mr. James P. 0'Reilly, Director

Office of Inspection ari Enforcement T
U.S5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '
Region II - Suite 3100

101 Marietta Sr-eet

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: .-

OFFICE OF INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT BULLETIN 79-01B - KII:JPO c-
50-259, -260, =296 - BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT

IE Bulletin 79-01B was transmitted to us for action by your letter to -
H. G. Parris dated January 17, 1980. Enclosed is our response to items 1

2, 3, and 5 of the bulletin for the Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant. Where
necessary, more detailed plans for qualifying equipment (which is

determined to have inadequate qualification) and schedules for completing

this action will be submitted as they are established. If you have any
questions, please call Jim Domer at FTS 854-2014.

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

P

H. G. Parris
Manager of Power

Subscribed,and sworn to forq
me this "T;“’ day of (?ﬁki 1980.
_gw,aﬂf 2, Jf««w}

Notarv Public
My Commission Expires ﬂ[}(«'l 4/,/%?2-—
“y 4

Enclosure

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (Enclosure)
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
TR Washington, DC 20555
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